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12 March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a wonderful week it has been!! The sound of lots of children’s voices in our school buildings has 

just been amazing to hear. The pupils have settled back in brilliantly and we have returned to 

‘business as usual’ in the classrooms. Our curriculum, as previously mentioned, will be taught as it 

normally would with no omissions. We have lots of exciting additions over the next term and a half, 

which I will keep secret for now so as not to ruin any surprises for you or the children!   

I am in the process of photographing the Hopes and Wishes jars and creating a page for the websites 

at each academy and will let you know when these are live. Thank you so much to all of you who took 

part, they all look brilliant!  

The staff and I have been considering our plans for parents’ evenings and reports this year. We shall 

be producing a written report for each child based on the format used last academic year and then 

offering the opportunity to discuss this report with the class teacher by telephone during the summer 

term. We will also be making phone calls home at the end of this half term to discuss the return to 

school. Details regarding this will be sent out next week.  

Finally, the COVID-19 risk assessments have been updated again and are now live on the academy 

websites. Please note that these are working documents and we are constantly making small changes 

as we go along.  

I hope you have lovely weekends!  

Best wishes 

 

Rebecca Walker  

Executive Headteacher  
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